

Previous -Next Back to: Inbox

@netvigator.com>

Date: 2002/05/09 Thu PM 10:21:46 CST

To:<jsscs@jsscs.gov.hk>

Subject: My Comment on Civil Service Pay Reform











Dear Sir.

I do support the principle of the proposed reform on the civil service pay system. However, being a civil servant, I do have an impression that there is a underlining agenda of the whole reform......How to cut the government expenditure of on paying the salary. It is not quite fair.

Being a civil servant, a relaive senior staff especially, we are paid 10 months of salary because two months of salary will be given back to the gov as TAX. Unlike the private sector, we don't have any double pay nor bonus to cover this, no matter the economic condition. This factor must be taken into consideration. Bare in mind that when the economy climd up again, private sector will react fairly quick. In the government however would be at least one year behind the general economic trend

To conclude, I do not support to cut civil service pay.









Back to: Inbox

Help